
Attachment # 1 
Community Correspondence Received 



-----Original Message----- 
From: Diane Richards <dianesnest@icloud.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2023 8:18 AM 
To: External-Business Licences <businesslicences@newwestcity.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] I 100% support the Thirsty Duck’s application for a Patio licence …we need this in 
our neighbourhood !  
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click 
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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